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LEGAL NOTICE 
Town of Bridgewater 

Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission 
 
 
At the regular meeting of the Bridgewater Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission held on 
Tuesday, July 6, 2021, the following action was taken: 
 
Approved: 
1. Harrell, 20 Curtis Road, pool and patio 
 
Extension Granted: 
1. Town of Bridgewater, 10 Clapboard Road, municipal parking lot 
 
Dated in Bridgewater, Connecticut, this 8th day of July 2021. 
 

Bridgewater Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission 
 
 

__________________________________ 
Lori Franklin 

Chairman 
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  P.O. Box 216 
  Bridgewater, CT  06752 
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